
  

BOARD REPORT 
Lincoln Elementary School  

February 2025  
 

Attendance at Lincoln – 
The percentage of our students attending school regularly has drastically improved AGAIN this 
school year. This is due to our intentional work of putting specific systems and steps into place.  
We have set up a tiered system of supports similar to academic and behavior interventions to 
assist students and their families with attendance needs. These interventions have proven to 
make an important impact for our students.  This work is intense and so very important.    
 
Benchmark Assessments – Our students completed all of their Winter Benchmark tests. We are 
VERY pleased with the students’ growth progress on EACH of these assessments and will use 
this important winter data to enhance/make needed changes to our new WIN (“What I Need”) 
groups. These groups are created to meet students’ academic needs.   Each grade level’s 7-10 
WIN groups consist of groups for Gifted and Talented, on grade level and also intervention 
groupings.   
 
 
Camp Joy – We are currently in the middle of another Camp Joy campaign to help fund our 
overnight 5th grade trip for EVERY student.  Our goal is to raise enough money to send every 
fifth grader to Camp Joy with minimal charge.   
 
 
Making Lincoln Unique!  

• Fine Arts – Every student at Lincoln is exposed to the arts through in-school or 
out-of-school opportunities that are focused in the four types of art forms – 
dance, visual art, music or dance.  

• Field Trips -- Our students are all continuing to get opportunities to learn outside 
of the classroom by participating in: intentionally planned grade level field trips;  
club field trips and Arts enriched field trips; gifted and talented field trips; etc.   

• Clubs – All of our afterschool clubs continue at Lincoln with 2-4 clubs happening 
every day after school. We are excited that Girls on the Run is now back at 
Lincoln for spring and has just begin!  Our school play, Alice in Wonderland is 
scheduled for March 20th – March 22nd.   

• 21st Century – Our 21st Century program continues to serve over 80 students 
daily after school Monday – Thursday!  

• PTC Events – School Dances – scheduled for February 28th (Masquerade Dance) 
and March 28th (Glow Party) 

• Devil Store – Our students continue to work to follow our Greendevil Promise by 
earning marks on their Devil cards which allows them to shop weekly at our Devil 
Store.  This store is funded  


